
 

 

ICAR-DFMD participated in Agricultural Exhibition 

Date: 17
th

 February, 2023 

 
A team of scientists from ICAR-DFMD-ICFMD, Arugul, Bhubaneswar displayed an 

institute stall at ICAR- Central Institute for Women in Agriculture on the occasion of the 

organization's 28
th

 Foundation Day on February 17, 2023. Following the exhibition's opening, 

numerous dignitaries, farmers, students, NGOs employees, etc. were visited the stall. At the 

agricultural exhibition, scientists diseminated information on illness, immunisation, 

biosecurity, and other management strategies for FMD prevention and control to the visitors. 

 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 


